Durham Kennel Club

Minutes of the General meeting October 20, 1975

Yleeting was called to order by Faith Gehweiler.

A program on Ovaban, a contraceptive pill for dogs wae
presented by the veterinarian Dr. Dills and the Schering
representative.

linutes of the last meeting were read and avpproved.

Sharon Sawyver read the tressurers' revort in Mary Hollands
absence. Certificates $10,000.00

Savings account $ 7,771.80
Building Fund $ 549,51
Checking $ 802,56

$ 19,123.87

Mery Holland will be selling Christmas and all-occasion
cards for the club with the proceeds to go to the buildinge
fund.

Precsident's Revort. Faith reported that a list of officers
and committee chairmen is now posted on the bulletin bhoard.

George Hand hae agreed to be fund raising chairman and
Marzared Norman will collect coupons to order new chairs for
the building.

The club hag heen asked to participate in Cafrington Junior
1igh school's minimester which will be six weekly sessions
beginning October 20. These sgessionsg will cover buving,
grooming, caring for, breeding and trainine of dogs and
will be intended for the crenera"‘ public. There will be a
rezistration fee charged of $8.00 and this will be put in
the building fund.

[

The Jack Godsil clinic has fiftv registrations from non-club
members. DKC members must pay their fees before November 1.
Volunteers are needed to asgist out-of-towners in finding
parking places and and those members attending have veen
asked to bring deserts to be s=s0ld at the concessgion stand.
Obedience Report

Obedience Revport. Judy Forton reported that the clascses were
going well and the next mini-match will be held on mrlday,
October 27 at 7 p.m. She al=o reported that the tracking
trial has 8 entries and two are from Chicago. The trial is
November 273 and a2ll members are invited to come aut and
watch

Building Blanning Committee. Fred Sheppard reported that

the committee met last week and will meet again on October
29, with cost estimates for buildine with hopes for ground
breaking in Spring of 19764.
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aill Wageers Report: Herman Fowler said that the last

i’_"l"i

-meeting had bheen held at the loss-Bow facilities in
Greensboro. UNarge White will be the new Tail Waggers
reporter and will need reports by December 1, 1975.
Herman also reported that there was some interest in
starting a professionsl =stewards association in this
area and those interested should get in touch with him.

The next guarterelv meeting will be January 17, 1976
at the Carolina Inn in Chapel Hill.

Varv Bell presented those persons zpplving for assocl iat
me e

mbership and all were voted into membership. be; are

Jovece Thomag--Bnglish Cockers

Dorothy and John Smith--Labradors and Pointers

Jean Peak--German Shorthaired Pointer

Karen Whipple and Thomas Fitzpatrick--lastiff & Collie

hoge persons voted upon for regular membership were

Hancy Crumpton
Hugh and Diane Duke
AdOW”Oﬂ & Joanne (s

Ruth Shaw

nrpptte

1l
Rusesel and Kathy Nurdoch

iane Dukeg then reported on Docktor®s Pet Shop ﬁlan to

se federal funding for a puppv breeding #e can not

ct as a2 club in opposing this matter, but members are ureged
o write to their congressmen of their individual concern.

eeting adjourned.

Regpectfully submitted,

Carolyn Vaughan,
Recordingz cecretary



